
April 15, 2025  ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
  
 

 
President 
Paier College                  School #M000242 
84 Iranistan Avenue 
Bridgeport, Connecticut 06604 
 
 
Dear : 
 
On March 14, 2025, the Accrediting Commission of Career Schools and Colleges (“ACCSC” or “the 
Commission”) issued a letter to Paier College withdrawing the school’s accreditation and subsequently received 
its intent to appeal. ACCSC received correspondence from Paier College dated April 11, 2025 stating that the 
school has decided to withdraw its intent to appeal the Commission’s decision. Accordingly, pursuant to Section 
VII, Rules of Process and Procedure, Standards of Accreditation the Commission’s decision to withdraw the 
accreditation of Paier College is final effective March 24, 2025. 
 
For additional information or assistance regarding this matter, please contact me directly at 

.  
 
Sincerely  

Executive Director 




